
Special Meeting of Members for Election Results – March 18, 2008 

For those homeowner's who could not make it to last night's meeting, here are the results of the election of the 

Board of Directors: 

  

Richard Tarter - 21 votes 

Becky Fox - 27 votes 

Tawna Wilsey - 19 votes 

Ted House - 15 votes 

  

Richard, Becky, and Tawna will be the Directors until the next Annual Meeting held in March 2009.  A 

nomination committee has also been formed which will consist of Steve Berner, Dale Little, and Craig Cox.  

They will be in charge of getting nominations for the 3 Board of Directors positions which will become available 

March 2009. 

  

We had 22 homes represented in person and 7 via proxy out of 39 homes in the neighborhood.  Thank you all 

for coming.   

  

Mary Armstrong 

HOA Secretary 


